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Please vote no on HB 4109.

Oregon Farmers are progressive stewards of the environment and work closely with
agronomist, OSU extension and the College as well as ODA in the proper use and timing of
pesticides.

Further the cost of these tools and tight margins of farming further prevent frivolous usage.
The alternatives are going to be either more usage of other chemicals more labor or loss of
crops to be grown in the region.

I don’t agree with this aggressive outright ban on such an important tool for Oregon farmers
and urge you to allow for technological advancement and the market consumer to help shape
pesticide use and not government dictate.

Thank you

Eric Henny
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